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STATEMENT: 

On January 25th at approximately 1:15pm, Officers were sent to the 4700 block of E. Guasti Road for a 

deceased male.  

The reporting party was walking through the area behind the industrial businesses and the I-15 freeway when 

they discovered a man’s body lying in a field near the railroad tracks.  

The San Bernardino County Coroner’s office was notified. During the initial examination by the coroner’s 

investigator, detectives could see no visible signs of injury that might have caused his death. Detectives will 

have to wait for the Coroner’s autopsy examination in order to establish a cause of death. 

The man is described as a white male between the ages of 40-60 years. The man had no identification.  

Anyone with information regarding the incident is asked to call the Ontario Police Department at 909-986-6711, 

or Detective Jeff Zeen at (909) 395-2744.   

Information can also be reported anonymously by calling WE-TIP at (800) 78-CRIME or online at 

www.wetip.com. 

 


